
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capitaine Dampier V115N – Vessel Delay 

 

13th July 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Due to port congestion the Capitaine Dampier V115N, will be delayed arriving into Auckland.  As a result of 

the delay there will be an adjustment to the 24/72hr Dangerous Goods & Hazardous receival periods.   

Receivals for General Cargo and Reefer can still be received up till Tuesday 17/07/18, if required. 

Please be advised of the new DG receival dates as follow: 

 

 AUCKLAND ETA: 18/07/2018 ETD: 19/07/2018 CONFIRMED 

  Receivals commencing: Cut Off: Receival Point: 

72-Hour Hazardous Tuesday 17/07/18 Tuesday 0730 - 1200 Wallace Investments 

24-HR L&R Haz Wednesday 18/07/18 Wednesday 0730-1000 General Wharves 

 

Pacific Forum Line appreciate your cooperation on this matter. 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to call. 

Phone:  09 302 5360 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

 


